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In January, the ISLP Media Law Working Group was featured in the ABA's Experience
Magazine. Meanwhile, ISLP's UK team gathered with civil society activists and donors

to discuss future collaborative efforts to achieve policy and legislative reform in the

areas of corruption and tax. 

Have you volunteered with us? If you haven't  and you'd like to, please get in

touch.  We  love to hear from our network!  Go to our website www.islp.org  for more

information. 

Spotlight on Media Law Volunteers in Experience
Magazine
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ISLP co-founder and head of the Media Law Working Group, Richard Win�eld, wrote

an article that was published  in the January/February 2020 issue of Experience

Magazine. The article details the important pro bono work that ISLP's Media Law

volunteers do abroad. ISLP thanks all volunteers for their contributions to protecting

freedom of expression.

Read more

ISLP Attends the Joffe Retreat

Program directors, Eva and Jason, attended a stimulating two-day retreat in

Missenden Abbey with anti-corruption and tax reform civil society activists and donors

including Joffe Charitable Trust, Luminate, Open Society Foundations, NSC,   and the

Potter Family Trust. 

The purpose of this gathering was to  strategize on how to best collaborate to achieve

policy and legislative reforms in the aforementioned areas.

 

ISLP's Reading Recommendations

"The Ma�a Capitale Trials Show Italian Municipalities’ Continued Vulnerability

to Corruption by Organized Criminal Groups"
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"DR Congo Residents Come Forward as Potential Victims in SFO Corruption

Investigation into ENRC"

For all of our latest news please use the social media buttons below to find out more
on Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter and our Website.
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